



Lancaster University Archery Club

Executive Committee Meeting Minutes

Date- 7th February 2020

Time- 6pm

Type of Meeting: Week 14

Chair: Rosie Irwin Holbrey

Location: Trevor

Invitees: Rosie Irwin Holbrey (RIH), Millie Beardsworth (MB), Jacob Kellock (JK), James Phillips (JP), Anna Priestman (AP), Peter Cox (PC), Jack Tuominen (JT), Will Kellett (WK), Jordan Young (JY)

Members Present: Rosie Irwin Holbrey, Millie Beardsworth, Jacob Kellock, James Phillips, Anna Priestman, Peter Cox, Jack Tuominen, Will Kellett, Jordan Young

Members Absent: N/A

Non exec members present: Natasha Mitchell

Agenda:

General:

- President officer report
- Buying a cage
- Update on member situation
- All In meeting (again)

Captain:

- Officers report
- Saturday competition plan
- BUCS
- Hoodies

Treasurer:

- Officer's report

Safety and equipment:

- Officers report

- Equipment maintenance day
- Merlin transport

Training:

- Officer's report

Socials:

- Officers report
- C o c k t a i l s

Secretary:

- Officer's report

Webmaster

- Officer's report

Motion:

1. General

Cage

- Rosie spoke to Sam. Meeting on Monday at 2pm. Buy the cage with Sam. Cheapest including postage and packaging
- Jacob will pay Rosie by cheque

All in meeting

- Emailed about a launch meeting
- 2 members required
- Monday 6pm

New members

- When can people have a trial?
- How do we stand with insurance out of taster sessions?

Update on member situation

- Ongoing student conduct incident
- A member asked Rosie if student conduct had been in contact
- Solution met- alternate Thursday
- Member A on a Monday, member B on a Friday
- Have to be in different transport for competitions
- How do we deal with them both attending the same session?
- One thinking about running for an exec position

2. Captain

NEUAL

- Keele are attending
- UCLAN not attending
- Arrive 9.20
- Need a field captain
- Dave will field captain
- Score sheets required
- Can we remove the middle section?
- Have new 60cm faces



- Club t-shirts available to borrow

First aid

- Peter attending the course tomorrow

Hockey

- Women's hockey would like a Monday session
- Need to cancel the Monday session

BUCS

- Abby is not responding so no transport sorted

Hoodies

- Hoodies are paid for
- Not sure when they will arrive

3. Treasurer

Hoodies

- Paid by cheque
- A letter from the bank is in the post

4. Safety and Equipment

Merlin

- LUSU haven't got back to Anna about a minibus
- Need to look at Marshals minibus
- Ask Ellie and Tom about driving
- 7th March

Equipment maintenance

- Ask Ellie and Tom about when we can run one

New strings

- Strings need nocking points



5. Training

Taster

- 10 came possibly 4 signed up
- Try to keep the new members together to teach them

6. Socials

Cocktails

- On Wednesday, 6 attending so far
- Announcement at the social

7. Secretary

- Will not receive AGB cards as a university club
- Renewed Rath's membership

8. Webmaster

- Updated the website
- Need members to compete in the league

9. AOB

- Jack and Will considering buying breathalysers for a social
- Rosie wants to do a werewolf social- Peter can run

Meeting adjourned – 6.51